Nov., 2, 1929. Mr. J. P. Conrad. P. O. Box 286, Miami, Florida. Dear Sir: We beg to acknowledge receipt of your favor of the 31st ult., regarding the campaign of propaganda that is being put out for the purpose of eventually forming what is known as the Dade Conservancy District. We are writing to Vice-President Hoffman of the Model and Perrine Crant Land Companies, passing your views on to him and will be glad to communicate with you further as soon as we see how he feels about it. Yours very truly, PEPPER AND POTTER, INC. By: FJP/J